
AGENDA OF THE TRAFFIC COMMISSION MEETING 
TO BE HELD: JUNE 21, 2012 AT 10:00 A.M. 

HENRY HOOVER COMMITTEE ROOM, CITY HALL 
 
 
1. PETITIONED ITEMS:  
A. Lyman Terrace – Remove No Parking 7am-6pm Restriction 

Ms. Joanne Ravesi, # 35 Lyman St. along with other residents are requesting this 
restriction be removed on the south side of Lyman Terrace. 

  
B. July 4th Celebration – Parking Restrictions 

The Fourth of July Committee is requesting approval of parking restrictions and street 
closures. 

  
C. 385-387 Winter Street – Proposed Modification of Existing Special Permit 

Attorney Dick Dacey is requesting approval to meet with our staff to discuss the 
requirements for the Special Permit. 

  
D. 210 Moody Street – Reserve parking in Embassy Parking Lot for construction 

Attorney Joe Connors is requesting permission to reserve certain parking spaces for the 
construction of their project. 

  
E.  Employee Parking Placard 

Waltham Historical Commission is requesting a Employee Parking Placard for their Project 
Manager Arthur Bennett 

  
F. 24 Washington Avenue – Handicap Parking 

Mr. Giuseppe Nicolazzo is requesting a handicap parking space in front of his residence. 
  
2. TABLED ITEMS: 
A. Barbara Rd./ Chaffee Ave. – Proposed Pedestrian Crosswalk (11/09) 
B. #306 Lexington St. – Driveway Opening (4/10) 
C. Lincoln St. at Sanderson Rd./Curve St. – Traffic Improvements (6/10) 
D. Connors Pool # 148 Newton St. – Proposed revision to vehicle access to site (6/10) 
E. 110 Bear Hill Road – Proposed Development (11/10) 
F. Traffic Commission Policy – Revised Petition Policy (11/10) Law Dept. Opinion Received 
G. Four-Way Stop Review (11/10) – Law Dept. Opinion Received  
H. Review of Overnight Parking Enforcement Procedure – (2/11) 
I. Required Parking Spaces (2/11) – Review of Law Dept. Opinion Received 
J. South Street at Highland Street – Proposed Traffic Signal (3/11) 
K. Ellison Park & Summer Street Area – Traffic Calming (Sp. 3/11) 
L. Albemarle Road – Pedestrian Safety (4/11) 
M. 831 Main Street – Proposed Development (6/11) 
N. Smith Street at Trapelo Road – Change in Lane Use (9/11) 
O. Relocation of Sign and Paint Division (9/11)  
P. Princeton Ave. – Speed Limit/Speed Hump (12/11) 
Q. Forest St. at Harrington Rd. – Proposed Pedestrian Crossing Signal (1/12) Write letter to 

Bentley University. 
R. 475 Winter St. – Traffic Issues (3/12) 
S. High St. at Newton St. – Traffic Signal Changes (3/12) 
T. Crescent St. at Orange St. – No Parking Issue (3/12) 



U. Yearly Merchant Sticker (3/12) 
V. Moody Street at Carter/Felton Sts. – Exclusive Pedestrian Phase (5/12) 
W. Lyman Street at Summer Street – Traffic Signal Study (5/12) 
X. Boston Children Hospital – Proposed Special Permit (5/12) 
  
3. DEPARTMENT REPORTS: 
A. Parking Meter Report  
B. Pay Stations Sub-Committee  
C. Traffic Engineer position – Mike Garvin is our new Traffic Engineer 
D. Forest Street at Trapelo Road – Update 
E. Main Street at Lyman./Heard Sts. Signal Issues 
F. Winter Street Bridge Punch List – no update at this time 
G. Central Square Parking Deck Repairs. 

 
 

AND ANY LATE FILED ITEM(S) THAT MAY COME BEFORE THE TRAFFIC COMMISSION. 


